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Dear Sir,

This is to inform you that the meeting of Board of Directors of the company will be held onllth

september zo2o at 3:00pm to consider provisional Unaudited Financial Results for the quarter

ending on 30.06.2020

You are requested to kindly take note of the above'

v Thanking You

ForP.i,i{i Dooars Te'i ii; Ltd
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